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31 July 2017 
 

MEMORANDUM FOR PUBLIC WATER SYSTEM CUSTOMER 
          

FROM:  559 AMDS/SGPB (Bioenvironmental Engineering Flight) 
 
SUBJECT:  Supplemental Information Lead and Copper Monitoring Violation 
 
1.  On October 31, 2016, The Bioenvironmental Engineering Flight failed to report an address 
change to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) for Lead and Copper 
sampling 1 June through 30 September 2016.  
 
2.  During this period, 30 of 30 samples were collected and all results were within established 
limits.  Your water is safe to drink.  The violation was given for an administrative error.  This 
error occurred when the physical address of a facility we sampled was changed.  The correct 
facility was sampled in accordance with our monitoring requirements, but the address did not 
match what was on file with TCEQ. Therefore a notice of violation was issued.  

 
3.  For more information, please contact the Bioenvironmental Engineering Office at 210-671-
7061 or email Mr. Christopher Robinson at christopher.j.robinson24.civ@mail.mil. Additional 
information about drinking water can also be obtained at http://water.epa.gov/drink/ or by 
contacting the EPA Safe Drinking Water Hotline at 1-800-426-4791. 
    
 
 
 
                                                                                                    
                                                                       CHRISTOPHER ROBINSON, GS-09, USAF 
                Program Manager, JBSA Environmental Health Ops 
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